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BOARD OF EDUCATION  
SPECIAL MEETING 
MARCH 24, 2010 7:02 P.M. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Patrick Albright, Lawrence Behe, Karen Claar, 
Tom Creehan, Terry Krug, Henry Nileski, George 
Pyo, Patricia Pyo 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Justin Roberts 
 

OTHERS PRESENT: Mary Beth Whited, Sandy Evans, Jason Imler, Judy 
Muldoon,  Chris Beck, Sharon Diehl, Robert Dill, 
Kim Gides, Donna Shedlock, Criss Snowberger 

 
 
Mr. George Pyo, Board President, opened the meeting, which was held in the 
Penn Cambria High School Library, with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Donna Shedlock, PCESPA President, stated that the support staff ratified the 
contract with a vote of 60 to 8. 
 
On a motion offered by Miss Pyo, seconded by Mr. Nileski, the Board 
unanimously adopted the following resolution by voice aye vote: 
 
 RESOLVED:  That the Board of Directors hereby ratify the successor 

agreement with PCESPA which covers the period from July 1, 2010 
through June 30, 2014. 

 
 
Mr. Imler expressed his congratulations to both parties. 
 
Mr. Pyo extended his appreciation to both support staff and board members for a 
“positive” event. 
 

Following a motion by Mr. Albright with a second by Mr. Krug, the Board 
approved the following resolution: 
 
 RESOLVED:  That there being no further business, this meeting is 

adjourned at 7:05 PM.  
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